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CABINET – 14 MARCH 2017 
 

Proposals for the Future Organisation of Local Government in 
Oxfordshire: Full Engagement Report (Annex 5) 

 
Supplementary Report by Chief Executive 

 
 
 
1. A report has been published for consideration at Cabinet on 14 March 2017 

entitled “Proposals for the Future Organisation of Local Government in 
Oxfordshire”. 
 

2. In support of the contents of this report, a public and stakeholder engagement 
exercise has been undertaken by the Council. A summary report on this 
engagement exercise was published with the main report as Annex 3.  
 

3. Following the completion of analysis, a full detailed report has now been 
prepared and is now published as Annex 5.  
 

4. The full texts of institutional responses have been deposited in the Members’ 
Board room for review.  
 
 
 
 

 
PETER CLARK 
Chief Executive 
 
Contact Officer: Robin Rogers, Strategy Manager, robin.rogers@oxfordshire.gov.uk 
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